
Summer 2024

Welcome to Sixth Grade!!!

Can you believe this is your final year at W.S. Mount?! Get

ready for a fun-filled, exciting year! We will do our best

to make this a very memorable year for you.

In addition to your homeroom teacher, you will have 2 other teachers… Mrs.

Costanza for Math, Mrs. Kinney for Social Studies and Mrs. Wonderland for

Science. You are going to love switching classes each day!

A little about Mrs. Costanza... I have been a teacher in Three Village for

many

years.



enjoyed every moment with them. Alexa is a senior and is excited to begin her

school soccer season. Derek is in 10
th

grade and plays baseball, so I was at the field

a lot this summer! Brielle is in 7
th

grade and enjoys playing soccer and reading

books!

To help prepare for the start of the school year, you will find the 6th grade

supply list on the Three Village website, under Mount Elementary. Along with your

supplies, please bring a fully charged Chromebook, water, a snack and a book to

read daily.

We look forward to getting to know you this year and helping you grow

academically. We expect each of you to work through challenges, take risks, and be

persistent. Most importantly, our classrooms will be an environment where

everyone is treated with respect and kindness. We will laugh, we will work hard, we

will have fun, and we will grow as learners.

We hope you and your families have a fabulous summer vacation! Can’t wait

to meet you all! See you in September!

Your teachers,

Mrs. Costanza
Mrs. Kinney
Mrs. Wonderland�


